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SUBJECT : SIGNED MESSAGE FOR THE OBSERVANCE OF
MUSEUMS AND GALLERIES MONTH 2020

DATE . 4 September 2020

This is to respectfully submit the President’s signed message to the
National Commission for Culture and the Arts as it leads the observance of
Museums and Galleries Month 2020.

With kindest regards.
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MALACANAN PALACE
MANILA

MESSAGE

My warmest greetings to the National Commission for Culture and the
Arts (NCCA) as it leads the observance of Museums and Galleries
Month (MGM) 2020.

I thank the NCCA for its efforts to promote our country’s rich cultural
heritage and the Filipino’s exemplary and world-class talents through
programs like this. May it continue to promote our national identity and
pride amidst our rapidly changing environment.

In today’s age of technology and modernization, it is important that we
encourage our people, especially the younger generation, to know and
appreciate the important role of museums and galleries in our lives and
in our country’s narrative.

May this month-long celebration unite all museums and galleries in the
Philippines towards raising greater awareness on the importance of these

cultural and learning environments. May it also inspire the Filipino
youth to discover their unique interests and realize their full potential.

I wish you a successful MGM 2020.

Vs

RODRIGO ROA DUTERTE

MANILA
16 September 2020

THE PRESIDENT OF THE PHILIPPINES



